
July 26, 2015  
11:00 A.M. 

Prelude and Candle Lighting “All Hail the Power”     W. Shrubsole      Susan Kish 
 

Chiming the Hour 
 

Welcome   Announcements in Bulletin                   Jim Vaught  
Celebrating BBS!          

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE AND PRAYER 
 

Call to Worship                     Thomas Rawls     This is the day that the Lord has made! 
    Let us rejoice and be glad in it!  
Opening Prayer  “Abundance” by Sharlande Sledge                  
 

*Scripture Reading  Ephesians 3:14-21       Please stand and join in the reading of verses 20-21 together 
 

*Hymn of Praise  “Now Thank We All Our God” #638   NUN DANKET 
 

Pastoral Prayer                        Jim Vaught  
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 

 

*Hymn of Stewardship  “Jesus Calls You Now” #319             DESMOND (KUM BA YAH)      No Refrain            
Offertory Prayer          
We Bring Our Offerings            Susan Kish 
 

*The Doxology   #253            OLD 100TH 
 

PROCLAMATION AND RESPONSE 
 

Special Music   “The Hammer Holds” by Bebo Norman               John Bateman                         Thomas Rawls, guitar 
 

Scripture Reading  John 6:1-15          Jim Vaught 
 

Message   God’s Generosity  
*Hymn of Response  “Because I Have Been Given Much” #605        SEMINARY 
 

*Benediction             Jim Vaught 
 

Postlude   “What a Friend We Have In Jesus”            CG. Converse    Susan Kish   
*Please stand, in body or in spirit 

 
 
 

CALENDAR 
Sunday, July 26 Prayer time 9:45a.m. in Rm 218  
Monday, July 27  Prayer Shawl Ministry 10:30a.m. 
    Guys & Dolls Lunch at Cracker Barrel 11:30a.m. 
    Video Series 7:00p.m. in the parlor     Softball Playoffs 6:30, 7:30p.m. 
Tuesday, July 28  Transition Team Meeting 7:00p.m. 
Friday, July 31   Sanctuary and Fellowship Hall Reserved 
Saturday, August 1  Sanctuary Reserved    

THANK YOU! A Thank you to everyone who contributed and made BBS: Bringing the Bible Back to Summer possible!  Special thanks to Elaine Liebgott, Sue Stout and Burt Walker for planning yesterday's event! 
 

Missions – Mercy Mall Our ongoing missions project is to support Mercy Mall in the collection of non-perishable food and clothing items. Their food shelves have been running very low. Lets work together to fill the lighthouse to help fill their shelves! Thank you in advance for your continued donations. They are also in need of volunteers. In order for Mercy Mall to be open, there must be 2 people there at all times. So if you have some time, please consider volunteering.  
Back to School Drive 

Backpack Collection – We will be continuing to collect backpacks preparing for “Back to School”. Backpacks may be new OR gently used. We will begin collecting school supplies later in the summer.   
Shoe Drive – Mercy Mall has partnered with Social Services to provide school necessities to 350 children in Chesterfield County. We are collecting **NEW** sneakers for children of all ages but we especially need size 1-10 for middle and high school children. All donations must be turned in by July 31 for delivery on August 1.  Please place backpacks in shoes in the marked bin by the Welcome Center. Thank you for your support in helping those children in need prepare for school with the right tools for success!  

Guys and Dolls We will meet for lunch at Cracker Barrel on Monday, July 27 at 11:30a.m. for lunch and fellowship. Lunch is “Dutch” and yes, there will be a door prize! If you haven’t signed up yet, let Ruth Roberson know if you plan to attend.  
Deacons Meeting Sunday, August 9th ~ 12 Noon All Active and Inactive Deacons are invited to the August 9th meeting in the Fellowship Hall following worship.  The focus of this meeting is to explore Deacon led Team Ministry.  For some time, Tomahawk Deacons have wanted to implement Team Ministry to enhance their ministry to the congregation and for greater congregational engagement.  Lunch is provided.  Contact: Doris Wampler.    



In Case You Missed It Copies of the church's January - June Financial report of tithes/offerings/income and expenses which was presented at the July 19th Quarterly Business Meeting are available in the church office. See Kim Jones or any member of the budget committee with questions.   
Monday Night Video & Conversation "The Land Between" is the title of tomorrow night's video message by Jeff Manion originally given at a Willow Creek Leadership Summit.  This message is about Manion's desire to grow the church he pastors.   We will meet in the Church Parlor, Room 218 at 7 PM for this one hour video series. 

Called Business Meeting Sunday, August 2, 2015 ~ Twelve Noon~ Fellowship Hall There is a called Business Meeting for next Sunday, August 2nd, to vote on the Church Lay Leadership for 2015-2016 which was presented at the Quarterly Business Meeting on Sunday, July 19th.  
Congratulations Congratulations to Cla and Janice Meredith in the birth of their grandson. Wallace Giles Meredith was born July 14 weighing in at 7lbs 4oz. Cla and Natalie Meredith are the happy parents!   

Nursery Workers Schedule    Tellers  
July 26           August 2   July 26   August 2 Roland Jordan     Audra Boone   Dan Cheatham- Head Jim Cheatham- Head Charlene Jordan     Jeremy Boone   Mike Gordon  Jeanie Hill        Julie Gordon  Jimmy Hill  
Extended Session (3 & 4 year-olds) 

July 26: Stormy Crozier and Hayley Gordon 
August 2: Melissa Bateman and Josh Liebgott   Attendance for July 19:  Sunday School:   63  Worship:     Tomahawk Baptist Church 

 

All Christians are called to be ministers. Those in our congregation set 
apart for vocational ministry are: 

 
Dr.  Jim Vaught – Intentional Interim Pastor 

Rev. Thomas Rawls – Associate Pastor of Discipleship 
Susan Kish – Music Director 

 

 

12920 Hull Street Road ~ Midlothian, VA ~23112 
Phone: 804.744.2044   Fax: 804.744.7841 

www.tomahawkchurch.org 
 


